[Department of State Stationery]

, 1989

Mr. Ivor N. Knight
Chairman, Committee T1
c/o Exchange Carriers Standards
Association
5430 Grosvenor Lane
Bethesda, Maryland 20814-2122

Re: Committee T1-Sponsored

Interregional Standards Council Meeting

Dear Ivor:

On behalf of the Department of State, I wish to indicate full Department support for the efforts of Committee T1 in organizing the Interregional Standards Council (ITSC) meeting scheduled for February 20-22, 1989. The initiative taken by Committee T1 is commendable, and we believe that the meeting will be an important step in furthering the global standardization effort with which we are all involved.

We look forward to a successful meeting, and once again wish to extend our support for the meeting and the exemplary work of Committee T1 in playing a leading role in the standards process.

Very truly yours,

Earl Barbely